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Chief Timothy B. DeLuca

Lieutenant Theron Bickford

Press Release
September 13 2017

The Houlton Police Department has been approached by community member Cindy Milton organizing a “Community Prayer Moment” for first responders. Cindy’s team has set a goal to recognize those lost in the line of duty, express thanks and gratitude and pray for safety to those “First Responder” that protect the community every day and the dangers they face. Cindy has asked for this to be attended by as many members of the community as possible to show their united support. This prayer moment will last about 15 minutes and lead by Pastor Joshua Brewer of the Shiretown Baptist Church and Mr. Tom Milton. 
Date: Friday, September 22 2017

Location: Public Safety Building, 97 Military Street, Houlton.

Time 11:00 am

Light Refreshments provided
Call with questions.

Chief Tim DeLuca

